
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hanging of the Greens 
The season of Advent is almost here when we decorate our church with 
wreaths and garland. In order to make that possible, please consider 
making a donation in honor or memory of a loved one. Their names will 
be listed in the bulletin on November 27. Please indicate your donation 
on your check and the offering envelope. Because these donations will 
be placed in a special fund separate from the budget, please write a  
separate check for your donation to the Hanging of the Greens. You can 
also give online on our website. Look for the Hanging of the Greens icon. 

                              Worship Service Volunteers 
November 13 
Greeter: Pam Bishop (8:45) Marilyn Clardy-Haislip (11:00) 
Ushers: Gary Goudelock, Eugene Schmidt (11:00) 
Lay Readers: Diane Head (8:45) TBD (11:00) 
Lay Welcomer: Rhett Bush (8:45) 
Nursery: Meg Edwards (8:45) Judy Daughtridge (11:00) 
A/V: Dale Dangler, Jeff Knox (8:45)   
        Harrison and Carson Daley (11:00) 
November 20 
Greeter:  Heidi Mathis (8:45) Marilyn Clardy-Haislip (11:00) 
Ushers: Gary Goudelock, Eugene Schmidt (11:00) 
Lay Readers: Steve Swindoll (8:45) TBD (11:00) 
Lay Welcomer: Heidi Mathis (8:45) 
Nursery: Skylan Swindoll (8:45) Rebecca Finley (11:00) 
A/V: Dale Dangler, Jeff Knox (8:45)   
        Kim Cannon, Ross Gentry (11:00) 
November 27 
Greeter:  Polly Swindoll (8:45) Marilyn Clardy-Haislip (11:00) 
Ushers: Gary Goudelock, Eugene Schmidt (11:00) 
Lay Readers: Jill Powell (8:45) TBD (11:00) 
Lay Welcomer: Sandra Bandy (8:45) 
Nursery: Joan Buffington (8:45) Caitlin Daley (11:00) 
A/V: Dale Dangler, Jeff Knox (8:45)   
        Kim Cannon, Ross Gentry (11:00) 

It is time to bring in those gently used, warm, winter coats to church for 
CHURCH WIDE COAT DRIVE! Bring your coats to church on November 
20. Or you can drop them off at the church office during regular business 
hours this week. The coats will benefit local folks and will be distributed 
through United Christian Ministries.  

The Missions Committee wants to gather information on what our 
church members are doing currently and in the recent past in terms of 
Missions and Outreach. They need the following information: 
Name of mission/outreach 
Goal of the mission/outreach 
Frequency of mission, if applicable 
Organization affiliated, if applicable 
Current involvement or past 
Email this information to lisa@easleyfumc.org.  
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THANK YOU to all who donated and participated in Trunk-or-Treat!  We 
had over 550 children and their parents attend. What a great day!  
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Sponsored by Easley First United Methodist Women 

November 20th, Sunday,  

 9:00 a.m. — 1:00 p.m. 

 in Fellowship Hall 

This bake sale is good for YOU because you get to 
buy wonderful, scrumptious, confections right before 
Thanksgiving!  

This bake sale is good for the Easley Free Samaritan 
Health Clinic Pharmacy because the proceeds from 
the bake sale will be given to help folks who desperately 
need medical prescriptions!  

It’s a win-win! Please make it a point to stop by the 
Fellowship Hall on the 20th to help with this mission   

. . . because this is Love in Action! 
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